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NEW POLL RESULTS REVEAL PATIENTS’ ATTITUDE ON
POTENTIAL MEDICARE AND MEDICAID CUTS TO HOSPITAL
SERVICES

WHAT: The American Hospital Association (AHA) commissioned Public Opinion
Strategies to conduct a national survey of registered voters to find out
what the public thinks about potential funding cuts for Medicare and
Medicaid. The AHA will share the results on a call for reporters on
Wednesday, December 5 at 10 a.m.

You must rsvp (mwatteau@aha.org) to receive materials.

WHO: Bill Mcinturff, Partner and co-founder Public Opinion Strategies
Rick Pollack, AHA Executive Vice President

WHERE: Dial in number 1-800-351-6801
Password 93752

WHEN: Wednesday, December 5 at 10 a.m. - 11 a.m.

This call is for media only.
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http://www.aha.org/content/12/12-natl-survey-findings.pdf
http://www.aha.org/content/12/12-methodology.pdf
http://www.aha.org/content/12/12-natl-survey-findings.pdf

